
From: Casey Earle <CaseyE@cmcglobal.com>
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 2:45 PM
To: Julie Hill <jch0153@auburn.edu>
Subject: [EXT] 2023 ACCA Conference | Breakout Proposal Acceptance

Dear Julie Hill,
 
Thank you for submitting your proposal Lessons Learned from Conducting Group and Individual
Counseling with College Age Young Adults with Intellectual Disabilities within a
Comprehensive Transition Program for the 2023 Annual American College Counseling Association
Conference in Savannah, GA. I am delighted to inform you that the Conference Program Committee
has accepted your proposal. Congratulations on your efforts and inclusion in the program!
 
I have included your submitted program details below. If you have any proposal changes/additions
over the next few months please send them to office@collegecounseling.org prior to February 19,
2023.
 
Please remember that all presenters must register to attend the conference!  Please be sure to
register for the conference by January 14, 2023 to take advantage of the early bird rate!  Make your
hotel reservations by January 27, 2023 to guarantee you get the group rate as well.  Conference
registration and hotel reservations can be made by visiting the conference website, your proposal will
be added to the site in the near future as well.
 
You are listed as the primary presenter on this session, all correspondence will be sent to you, please
be sure to share it with the additional presenters listed below.  If you have a change in your co-
presenters (if applicable) please contact me via email with those changes.
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